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Thank you for your continued support of Mitsubishi programmable controllers, MELSEC-Q series. 

We will inform you of the change in the packaging of MELSEC-Q series products. 

The strength of the packaging remains the same, and there is no impact on the product functions and performance due to this 

change. 

 

1. Target modules and box sizes  

Module Model 
Box size 

Before change After change 

Power supply module 

Q61P 

158 (H) × 133 (W) × 71 (D) [mm] 139 (H) × 118 (W) × 76 (D) [mm] 

Q61P(C)

Q62P 

Q62P(C)

Q63P 

Q63P(C)

Life detection power supply module Q61P-D

Power supply module 
Q64PN

170 (H) × 148 (W) × 70 (D) [mm] 142 (H) × 139 (W) × 76 (D) [mm] 
Q64PN(C)

 

2. Reason for the change 
As part of resource saving activities (ISO 14001), packaging boxes need to be downsized. 

 

3. Date of change 
The new boxes will be used for the products manufactured in April 2015 and after. 

Note that, depending on stock status, both the old and new boxes may be distributed in the market around that time. 


